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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent of Athletics, Human Capital 

and Operations 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL 

PARTICIPATION AGREEMENT (IPA) BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD 
AND TEXAS ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL BOARDS (TASB) RISK 
MANAGEMENT FUND FOR PERFORMING ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES AND GOVERNMENTAL FUNCTIONS RELATIVE TO RISK 
MANAGEMENT 

 
DATE: April 19, 2022  
 
 
The attached Interlocal Participation Agreement (IPA) between Ector County ISD and 
TASB Risk Management Fund (Fund) will replace the current IPA with the Fund effective 
May 1, 2022. It was last amended in 2012. This Agreement shall be effective from the date 
of the last signature and shall remain in effect unless terminated as provided in this 
Agreement.  
 
 
 

  
******************** 

 
     
 
Administrative Recommendation:  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees Approve the Interlocal Participation 
Agreement between Ector County ISD and TASB Risk Management Fund as presented.  


